

September 25, 2023

Dear Potential Sponsor,

The Emerson Mavericks Baseball Booster Club is proud to support our student-athletes. We invite you to support your local community by sponsoring via an advertisement in our 2024 Baseball Program. We depend on the generosity of the surrounding community to provide the best opportunities for our student-athletes. Along with recognition for your business, your sponsorship helps in providing the following:

- Overall support and awareness of the EHS Mavericks Baseball Program.
- > Funding for the senior college scholarship program.
- Financing for programs and needs outside traditional budgets and funding, including District and State Championship Banners, Field House Motivational Slogans and Signs, Records, Academic and District Signs and Pictures, Video Equipment, and much more!

Would you consider sponsoring our baseball program by placing an ad for your business to appear in our 2024 EHS Baseball Program? Our program will be distributed to all EHS Baseball Boosters and to fans at our 2024 home games. If you would like to come to take in some Mavericks Baseball, we would love to have you and will send our team schedules as soon as they are finalized.

Please review the order form on the next page if you are interested in having your business support the EHS Mavericks Baseball Booster Club. For questions or further information, please contact Regina Hambrick at rlhambrick@gmail.com or 949-394-8895.

Sincerely,

Regree Hath

Regina Hambrick

President – EHS Mavericks Baseball Booster Club

The Emerson Mavericks Baseball Booster Club is a non-profit 501(c)3 company.

Coach: John Lenihan lenihanj@friscoisd.org